
No. 5012/PUSSGRC                                                     Dated 03-10-2017 

URGENT NOTICE 

The following B.A.LL.B students have been failed to submit 

their Post Matric Scholarship form till 30-08-2017 as per 

Notice No. 3215/PUSSGRC/L dated 24-08-2017. They are 

required to deposit their form on or before 10-10-2017, 

otherwise they will not be entitled for (75%) fee concession and 

they are solely responsible for depositing their rest of fee as per 

Panjab University Rules.  

Sr. 

No.  

Roll No.  Name of Students Year 

1.  28/16 Kulwinder Singh 2nd 

2.  48/15 Shalini 3rd 

3.  19/14 Inderpal Kaur 4th 

4.  24/14 Karandeep  4th 

5.  34/13 Priyanka 4th  

 

          Sd/- 

          Deputy Registrar  

 


